
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 
No. 24-08 

COURT CLOSING ON 
JULY 5, 2024 AND JULY 26, 2024 

The United States District Court for the District of Puerto Rico will remain closed for 

regular business on Friday, July 5, 2024 and Friday, July 26, 2024. 

The Duty Magistrate Judge and his staff will be on call to attend any emergency services 

that may arise.  

For additional information, please refer to the Court’s Internet website and its official X 

(formerly Twitter) account. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 7th day of May 2024. 

ADA I. GARCÍA-RIVERA, ESQ., CPA 
CLERK, U.S. DISTRICT COURT 


